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 Santa Rosa, FL Trip Report  (TPSD Goal #1) 
 

    Dr. Leigh Mobley/Mrs. Amy Ferguson 
     
     
 

During Spring Break, eight Tupelo Public School District administrators, including 
Dr. Loden, visited the Santa Rosa County School District in Santa Rosa, Florida. 
The purpose of visiting this high performing district was to gather information 
concerning the Florida accountability model and how their district is so successful. 
Mississippi is in the process of building an accountability model based on the one 
currently implemented in Florida. Valuable insight as gained from the visit and will 
be shared with the Board.  
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